
 
Letter to Employer 
 
Dear Camp Scoutmaster: 
 
If you are an employee, the Pony Express Council stands ready to send a 
letter to your "boss" or company stating that you are a leader of youth, and 
that your leadership this summer was important in the lives of your boys. 
If you wish a letter sent, please fill in the information below and turn in the 
form when you arrive at camp. 
 
 
 
To: Pony Express Council - B.S.A. Camping Services 
P.O. Box 8157 
St. Joseph, MO 64508 
 
Re: Letter to Employer 
 
Scouter's Name _______________________________________________________ 
 
Address _____________________________________________________________ 
 
City ___________________________ State ____________ Zip Code __________ 
 
Troop # ___________________ 
 
District ________________ Dates in Camp _________________________________ 
 
Are you a member of a union? Yes ____ No ____ 
 
If so, what union? _________________________________________ 
 
 
Send letter to 
 
Mr. Mrs. Ms. ______________________________________________ 
 
Firm _________________________________________________________ 
 
Address _____________________________________________________ 
 
City ___________________________ State ____________ Zip Code __________ 
 
Date letter sent: _________________________________________ 
 


